Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: 27/29 Whitfield Street, W1T 2SE, ref 2017/6922/P

From [

Sent: 27 January 2018 01:53

Subject: FW. itre reet, ,re 2/P

Dear Laura Hazelton,

In October 2014 and since | have written to object to the proposed
new roof extension at this address.

The latest proposal does nothing to meet these objections.

Any planning application which affects the terrace at Colville Place
must take account of the proportions of the terrace as a whole, and
protect the setting and context of listed buildings. In no 1 Colville
Place, you have a rare example of a contemporary listed building,
whose distinction is officially recognised precisely because of the way
it combines modernist idiom with a sensitive relation to its setting, so
that the unity of the terrace is preserved.

The disproportionate proposed roof would destroy precisely that
harmony and unity which has earned Colville Place its special status.

Yours faithfully,

Alix MacSweeney



